
Response From Ms Carol Ewing  
 
I am pleased that Ofcom is doing something to ease cost of calling 0870 numbers etc.  
I would like to see a code of practice that does not allow these numbers to be 
answered until there is someone available to deal with query.   Being left on hold is 
obscene. 
Carol Ewing 


